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The Routledge Companion to Digital Humanities and Art History The
Routledge Reviewer’s Guide to Mixed Methods Analysis is a groundbreaking
edited book – the first devoted solely to mixed methods research
analyses, or mixed analyses. Each of the 30 seminal chapters, authored
by internationally renowned scholars, provides a simple and practical
introduction to a method of mixed analysis. Each chapter demonstrates
"how to conduct the analysis" in easy-to-understand language. Many of
the chapters present new topics that have never been written before, and
all chapters offer cutting-edge approaches to analysis. The book
contains the following four sections: Part I Quantitative Approaches to
Qualitative Data (e.g., factor analysis of text, multidimensional
scaling of qualitative data); Part II Qualitative Approaches to
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Quantitative Data (e.g., qualitizing data, mixed methodological
discourse analysis); Part III "Inherently" Mixed Analysis Approaches
(e.g., qualitative comparative analysis, mixed methods social network
analysis, social media analytics as mixed analysis, GIS as mixed
analysis); and Part IV Use of Software for Mixed Data Analysis (e.g.,
QDA Miner, WordStat, MAXQDA, NVivo, SPSS). The audience for this book
includes (a) researchers, evaluators, and practitioners who conduct a
variety of research projects and who are interested in using innovative
analyses that will allow them to extract more from their data; (b)
academics, including faculty who would use this book in their
scholarship, as well as in their graduate-level courses, and graduate
students who need access to a comprehensive set of mixed analysis tools
for their dissertations/theses and other research assignments and
projects; and (c) computer-assisted data analysis software developers
who are seeking additional mixed analyses to include within their
software programs.
Trends in Sustainable Buildings and Infrastructure Structured around one
of the concepts students struggle with the most—the research
question—this book begins with how to understand the role of good
questions before demonstrating how questions underpin good research
designs and how social research can be framed as asking and answering
questions. Perfect for undergraduate students new to methods, it teaches
students how qualitative, quantitative, and mixed methods research can
be used to answer these questions. "An incredibly resourceful book that
contains a forensic insight into social research methods, offering the
full range of contemporary approaches. Students will find particular
value in the accessibility and detail of the text. Each chapter provides
a set of learning outcomes, study questions and further reading." - Dr
Ruth McAreavey, Newcastle University Supported by a website that maps
online resources to key stages of the learning process, it helps
students: - Understand the scientific method - Learn the vocabulary of
social science research - Plan and design research - Practice with and
interpret data - Explore social science literature and improve
assignments with good citations - Improve critical thinking. - Extensive
visualizations, overviews, examples, exercises, and other learning
features, make this the perfect introductory text to build confidence
and best practice around research methods.
Social Networks in the Long Eighteenth Century Mixed Methods Social
Network Analysis brings together diverse perspectives from 42
international experts on how to design, implement, and evaluate mixed
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methods social network analysis (MMSNA). There is an increased
recognition that social networks can be important catalysts for change
and transformation. This edited book from leading experts in mixed
methods and social network analysis describes how researchers can
conceptualize, develop, mix, and intersect diverse approaches, concepts,
and tools. In doing so, they can improve their understanding and
insights into the complex change processes in social networks. Section 1
includes eight chapters that reflect on "Why should we do MMSNA?",
providing a clear map of MMSNA research to date and why to consider
MMSNA. In Section 2 the remaining 11 chapters are dedicated to the
question "How do I do MMSNA?", illustrating how concentric circles,
learning analytics, qualitative structured approaches, relational event
modeling, and other approaches can empower researchers. This book shows
that mixing qualitative and quantitative approaches to social network
analysis can empower people to understand the complexities of change in
networks and relations between people. It shows how mixed analysis can
be applied to a wide range of data generated by diverse global
communities: American school children, Belgian teachers, Dutch medical
professionals, Finnish consultants, French school children, and Swedish
right-wing social media users, amongst others. It will be of great
interest to researchers and postgraduate students in education and
social sciences and mixed methods scholars.
The Routledge Reviewer’s Guide to Mixed Methods Analysis The recently
established Sustainable Development Goals call for a paradigm shift in
the way that buildings and infrastructures are conceived. The
construction industry is a major source of environmental impacts, given
its great material consumption and energy demands. It is also a major
contributor to the economic growth of regions, through the provision of
useful infrastructure and generation of employment, among other factors.
Conventional approaches underlying current building design practices
fall short of covering the relevant environmental and social
implications derived from inappropriate design, construction, and
planning. The development of adequate sustainable design strategies is
therefore becoming extremely relevant regarding the achievement of the
United Nations 2030 Agenda Goals for Sustainable Development. This book
comprises 11 chapters that highlight the actual research trends in the
construction sector, aiming to increase the knowledge on sustainable
design practices by highlighting the actual practices that explore
efficient ways to reduce the environmental consequences related to the
construction industry, while promoting social wellbeing and economic
development. The chapters collect papers included in the Special Issue
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“Trends in Sustainable Buildings and Infrastructure” of the
International Journal of Environmental Research and Public Health.
Microhistories of Communication Studies Understanding the link between
individual behaviour and population organization and functioning has
long been central to ecology and evolutionary biology. Behaviour is a
response to intrinsic and extrinsic factors including individual state,
ecological factors or social interactions. Within a group, each
individual can be seen as part of a network of social interactions
varying in strength, type and dynamic. The structure of this network can
deeply impact the ecology and evolution of individuals, populations and
species. Within a group social interactions can take many forms and may
significantly affect an individual’s fitness. These interactions may
result in complex systems at the group-level, such as in the case of
collective decisions (to migrate, to build nest or to forage). Among
them, social transmission of information has been studied mostly in
vertebrates: fish, birds and mammals including humans. In insects,
social learning has been unambiguously demonstrated in social
Hymenoptera but this probably reflects limited research effort and
recent evidence show that even non-eusocial insects such as Drosophila,
cockroaches and crickets can copy the behaviour of others. Compared to
individual learning, which requires a trial and error period every
generation, social learning can potentially result in the stable
transmission of behaviours across generations, leading to cultural
traditions in some species. The study of the processes which may
facilitate or prevent this transmission and the analyses of the
relationship between social network structure and efficiency of social
transmission became these recent years an emerging and promising field
of research. The goal of this research topic is to present the genetic
and socio-environmental factors affecting social interaction and
information or pathogen transmission with the integration of
experimental approaches, social network analyses and modelling.
Importantly, we aim to understand whether a relationship between social
network structures and dynamics can reflect the efficiency of social
transmission, i.e. can we use social network analysis to predict the
social transmission of information or of pathogen, collective decisionmaking and ultimately the evolutionary trajectory of a group?
Social Network Analysis Qualitative Netzwerkanalysen finden derzeit
Eingang in unterschiedlichste Forschungsfelder. Das Handbuch bietet
erstmalig eine Systematisierung der Forschungsstrategien und Methoden,
mit denen qualitative Netzwerkanalysen durchgeführt werden können. Neben
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systematisierenden und konzeptionellen Beiträgen werden anhand von
exemplarischen Studien methodische Designs qualitativer Netzwerkanalysen
vorgestellt und grundlegende Probleme der Durchführung, Erhebung und
Auswertung von qualitativen Netzwerkstudien erörtert.
Social Network Analysis and Education The Routledge Companion to Digital
Humanities and Art History offers a broad survey of cutting-edge
intersections between digital technologies and the study of art history,
museum practices, and cultural heritage. The volume focuses not only on
new computational tools that have been developed for the study of
artworks and their histories but also debates the disciplinary
opportunities and challenges that have emerged in response to the use of
digital resources and methodologies. Chapters cover a wide range of
technical and conceptual themes that define the current state of the
field and outline strategies for future development. This book offers a
timely perspective on trans-disciplinary developments that are reshaping
art historical research, conservation, and teaching. This book will be
of interest to scholars in art history, historical theory, method and
historiography, and research methods in education.
Social Network Analysis Provides a unique overview of supply chain
management (SCM) concepts, illustrating how the methodology can help
enhance construction industry project success This book provides a
unique appraisal of supply chain management (SCM) concepts brought
together with lessons from industry and analysis gathered from extensive
research on how supply chains are managed in the construction industry.
The research from leading international academics has been drawn
together with the experience from some of the industry's foremost SCM
practitioners to provide both the experienced researcher and the
industry practitioner a thorough grounding in its principles, as well as
an illustration of SCM as a methodology for enhancing construction
industry project success. The new edition of Successful Construction
Supply Chain Management: Concepts and Case Studies incorporate chapters
dealing with Building Information Modelling, sustainability, the ‘Demand
Chain' in projects, the link between self-organizing networks and supply
chains, decision-making, ‘Lean,’ and mega-projects. Other chapters cover
risk transfer and allocation, behaviors, innovation, trust, supply chain
design, alliances, and knowledge transfer. Supply Chain Management
techniques have been used successfully in various industries, such as
manufacturing and food processing, for decades Fully updated with new
chapters dealing with key construction industry topics such as BIM,
sustainability, the ‘Demand Chain' in projects, ‘Lean,’ mega-projects,
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and more Includes contributions from well established academics and
practitioners from Network Rail, mainstream construction, and
consultancy Illustrates how SCM methodologies can be used to enhance
construction industry project success Successful Construction Supply
Chain Management: Concepts and Case Studies is an ideal book for
postgraduate students at MSc and PhD level studying the topic and for
all construction management practitioners.
Silk Roads The Power of Networks describes a typology of network-based
research practices in the historical disciplines, ranging from the use
of quantitative network analysis in cultural, economic, social or
political history or religious studies, to novel approaches in the
Digital Humanities. Network data visualisations and calculations have
proven to be useful tools for the analysis of mostly textual sources
containing relational information, offering new perspectives on complex
historical phenomena. Including case studies from antiquity to
contemporary history, the book provides a clear demonstration of the
opportunities historical network research (HNR) provides for historical
studies. The examples presented within the pages of this volume are
arranged in a way to highlight three central typological pillars of HNR:
(re-)construction and analysis of historical networks; computational
extraction of network data and infrastructures for data collection and
exploration. The Power of Networks outlines the history and current
state of research in HNR and points towards future research frontiers in
the wake of new digital technologies. As such, the book should be
essential reading for academics, students and practitioners with an
interest in digital humanities, history, archaeology and religion.
Research Methods for Complexity Theory in Applied Linguistics This book
provides practical guidance on research methods and designs that can be
applied to Complex Dynamic Systems Theory (CDST) research. It discusses
the contribution of CDST to the field of applied linguistics, examines
what this perspective entails for research and introduces practical
methods and templates, both qualitative and quantitative, for how
applied linguistics researchers can design and conduct research using
the CDST framework. Introduced in the book are methods ranging from
those in widespread use in social complexity, to more familiar methods
in use throughout applied linguistics. All are inherently suited to
studying both dynamic change in context and interconnectedness. This
accessible introduction to CDST research will equip readers with the
knowledge to ensure compatibility between empirical research designs and
the theoretical tenets of complexity. It will be of value to researchers
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working in the areas of applied linguistics, language pedagogy and
educational linguistics and to scholars and professionals with an
interest in second/foreign language acquisition and complexity theory.
Virtual Coaching to Improve Group Relationships Netzwerke sind
eigentümliche soziale Strukturen. Sie sind ubiquitär und liegen zugleich
quer zu den Strukturen der modernen Gesellschaft, ihren Interaktions-,
Organisations- und Funktionsverhältnissen. Was bedeutet das im
Einzelnen? Ist funktionale Differenzierung historisch und systematisch
betrachtet die Voraussetzung für formale Netzwerkbildung und die
weltweite Proliferation von Netzwerken? Inwieweit sind Netzwerke auf die
Bearbeitung von Folgeproblemen funktionaler Differenzierung bezogen?
Bilden sie sich in allen Funktionssystemen – wie Politik, Recht,
Wissenschaft, Wirtschaft oder Kunst – in gleicher Weise? Oder dienen sie
vorrangig zu deren struktureller Kopplung? Die Beiträge des Bandes
tragen dazu bei, diese und weitere Fragen zum Verhältnis von sozialen
Netzwerken und funktional differenzierter Gesellschaft zu klären.
Schlüsselwerke der Netzwerkforschung "Contributes to a re-evaluation of
how project activity is conceptualised and managed and demonstrates how
the principles of social network analysis are applied as a smarter way
of managing complex projects"-The SAGE Handbook of Social Network Analysis Methodological discussion
has largely been neglected in human rights research, with legal scholars
in particular tending to address research methods and methodological
reflection implicitly rather than explicitly. This book advances
thinking on human rights methodology, offering instruction and guidance
on the methodological options for human rights research.
Research Methods in Human Rights This book constitutes the proceedings
of the 6th International Conference on Analysis of Images, Social
Networks and Texts, AIST 2017, held in Moscow, Russia, in July 2017. The
29 full papers and 8 short papers were carefully reviewed and selected
from 127 submissions. The papers are organized in topical sections on
natural language processing; general topics of data analysis; analysis
of images and video; optimization problems on graphs and network
structures; analysis of dynamic behavior through event data; social
network analysis.
Social Interaction in Animals: Linking Experimental Approach and Social
Network Analysis The revised and updated edition of this bestselling
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text provides an accessible introduction to the theory and practice of
network analysis in the social sciences. It gives a clear and
authoritative guide to the general framework of network analysis,
explaining the basic concepts, technical measures and reviewing the
available computer programs. The book outlines both the theoretical
basis of network analysis and the key techniques for using it as a
research tool. Building upon definitions of points, lines and paths,
John Scott demonstrates their use in clarifying such measures as
density, fragmentation and centralization. He identifies the various
cliques, components and circles into which networks are formed, and
outlines
The Oxford Handbook of Political Networks The story of an academic
discipline is usually conveyed in grand movements and long spans, but it
can also be told through the lives of individual scholars, through the
development of specialties, through the creation and change of
departments, and through the formation and transformation of
organizations. Using twelve histories of micro-dimensions of
communication studies, this volume shows how sometimes small decisions,
single scholars, individual departments, and marginalized voices can
have dramatic roles in the history and future of an academic discipline.
As a compilation of micro-histories with macro-lessons this volume
stands alone in communication studies. Read as a companion to A Century
of Communication Studies, the National Communication Association’s
centennial volume, it offers rich detail, missing links, and local
narratives that fully flesh out the discipline. In either case, no
education in communication studies is complete without an understanding
of the themes, challenges, and triumphs embodied by the twelve microhistories offered in this book. This book was originally published as
two special issues of Review of Communication.
Networks and Religion Corporate social responsibility now touches upon
most aspects of the interaction between business and society. The
approaches taken to research in this area are as varied as the topics
that are researched; yet this is the first book to address the whole
range of methods available. The book identifies the methods available,
evaluates their use and discusses the circumstances in which they might
be appropriate. It also includes forward-thinking guidance from
experienced academics on the future directions of research in the area.
What is Social Network Analysis? The integrated meta-model for
organizational resource audit is a consistent and comprehensive
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instrument for auditing intangible resources and their relations and
associations from the network perspective. This book undertakes a
critically important problem of management sciences, poorly recognized
in literature although determining the current and future
competitiveness of enterprises, sectors and economies. The author notes
the need to introduce a theoretical input, which is manifested by the
meta-model. An expression of this treatment is the inclusion of the
network as a structure of activities, further knowledge as an activity,
and intangible assets as intellectual capital characterized by a
structure of connections. The case study presented is an illustration of
the use of network analysis tools and other instruments to identify not
only the most important resources, tasks or actors, as well as their
effectiveness, but also to connect the identified networks with each
other. The author opens the field for applying her methodology,
revealing the structural and dynamic features of the intangible
resources of the organization. The novelty of the proposed meta-model
shows the way to in-depth applications of network analysis techniques in
an intra-organizational environment. Organizational Network Analysis
makes a significant contribution to the development of management
sciences, in terms of strategic management and more strictly resource
approach to the company through structural definition of knowledge;
application of the concept of improvement-oriented audit abandoning a
narrow understanding of this technique in terms of compliance; reliable
presentation of audits available in the literature; rigorous reasoning
leading to the development of a meta-model; close linking of knowledge
and resources with the strategy at the design stage of the developed
audit model, including the analysis of link dynamics and networks
together with an extensive metrics proposal; an interesting illustration
of the application with the use of metrics, tables and charts. It will
be of value to researchers, academics, managers, and students in the
fields of strategic management, organizational studies, social network
analysis in management, knowledge management, and auditing knowledge
resources in organizations.
Managing Networks in Project-Based Organisations Are you struggling to
design your social network research? Are you looking for a book that
covers more than social network analysis? If so, this is the book for
you! With straight-forward guidance on research design and data
collection, as well as social network analysis, this book takes you
start to finish through the whole process of doing network research.
Open the book and you'll find practical, 'how to' advice and worked
examples relevant to PhD students and researchers from across the social
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and behavioural sciences. The book covers: Fundamental network concepts
and theories Research questions and study design Social systems and data
structures Network observation and measurement Methods for data
collection Ethical issues for social network research Network
visualization Methods for social network analysis Drawing conclusions
from social network results This is a perfect guide for all students and
researchers looking to do empirical social network research.
Network Governance In an attempt to better account for the impressive
diversity of positions and relations that characterizes the eighteenthcentury world, this collection proposes a new methodological frame, one
that is less hierarchical in approach and more focused, instead, on the
nature of these interactions, on their Addisonian “usefulness,” declared
goals, and (un)intended results. By shifting focus from a culturalhistoricist approach to sociability to the rhizomatic nature of
eighteenth-century associations, this collection approaches them through
new methodological lenses that include social network analysis,
assemblage and graph theory, social media and digital humanities
scholarship. Imagining the eighteenth-century world as a networked
community rather than a competing one reflects a recent interest in
novel forms of social interaction facilitated by new social media—from
Internet forums to various types of social networking sites—and also
signals the increasing involvement of academic communities in digital
humanities projects that use new technologies to map out patterns of
intellectual exchange. As such, the articles included in this collection
demonstrate the benefits of applying interdisciplinary approaches to
eighteenth-century sociability, and their role in shedding new light on
the way public opinion was formed and ideas disseminated during premodern times. The issues addressed by our contributors are of paramount
importance for understanding the eighteenth-century culture of
sociability. They address, among other things, clubbing practices and
social networking strategies (political, cultural, gender-based) in the
eighteenth-century world, the role of clubs and other associations in
“improving” knowledge and behaviors, conflicting views on publicity,
literary and political alliances and their importance for an emerging
celebrity culture, the role of cross-national networks in launching panEuropean and transatlantic trends, Romantic modes of sociability, as
well as the contribution of voluntary associations (clubs, literary
salons, communities of readers, etc.) to the formation of the public
sphere. This collection demonstrates how relevant social networking
strategies were to the context of the eighteenth-century world, and how
similar they are to the congeries of new practices shaping the digital
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public sphere of today.
Handbook of Research Methods in Corporate Social Responsibility Social
Network Analysis (SNA), a quantitative approach to the study of social
relations, has recently emerged as a key tool for understanding the
governance of natural resources. Bringing together contributions from a
range of researchers in the field, this is the first book to fully
explore the potential applications of SNA in the context of natural
resource management. Topics covered include the role of SNA in
stakeholder selection; improving fisheries management and conservation;
the effect of social network ties on public satisfaction and agrarian
communication networks. Numerous case studies link SNA concepts to the
theories underlying natural resource governance, such as social
learning, adaptive co-management and social movements theory. Reflecting
on the challenges and opportunities associated with this evolving field,
this is an ideal resource for students and researchers involved in many
areas of natural resource management, environmental biology,
sustainability science and sociology.
Doing Social Network Research Das Buch versammelt historisch sowie
systematisch wichtige Texte der Netzwerkforschung und bietet anhand
kurzer und prägnant aufbereiteter Zusammenfassungen eine Einführung in
die Thematik. Die einzelnen Beiträge diskutieren für jedes Schlüsselwerk
drei Aspekte: Es wird erläutert, in welchem Diskussions- und
Forschungszusammenhang das Werk entstanden ist und welchen Beitrag es
zur Entwicklung der Sozialen Netzwerkanalyse geleistet hat. Darüber
hinaus werden der Inhalt und die zentralen Thesen des Buches oder des
Artikels dargestellt. Abschließend werden die Rezeption des Werkes und
sich daran anschließende weitere Entwicklungen beleuchtet. Der InhaltDie
Schlüsselwerke wissenschaftlicher Artikel und Bücher zur Analyse
sozialer Netzwerke – umfassend und gut lesbar aufbereitet. Die
HerausgeberProf. Boris Holzer, Ph.D., lehrt Allgemeine Soziologie und
Makrosoziologie an der Universität Konstanz.Prof. Dr. Christian
Stegbauer lehrt am Institut für Soziologie an der Universität Frankfurt
am Main.
Flexible Approaches in Data, Information and Knowledge Management This
book is available as open access through the Bloomsbury Open Access
programme and is available on www.bloomsburycollections.com. This book
introduces the non-specialist reader to the principal ideas, nature and
purpose of social network analysis. Social networks operate on many
levels, from families up to the level of nations, and play a critical
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role in determining the way problems are solved, organizations are run,
and the degree to which individuals achieve their goals. Social network
theory maps these relationships between individual actors. Though
relatively new on the scene it has become hugely influential across the
social sciences. Assuming no prior knowledge of quantitative sociology,
this book presents the key ideas in context through examples and
illustrations. Using a structured approach to understanding work in this
area, John Scott signposts further reading and online sources so readers
can develop their knowledge and skills to become practitioners of this
research method. A series of Frequently Asked Questions takes the reader
through the main objections raised against social network analysis and
answers the various queries that will come up once the reader has worked
their way through the book.
Netzwerke in der funktional differenzierten Gesellschaft Politics is
intuitively about relationships, but until recently the network
perspective has not been a dominant part of the methodological paradigm
that political scientists use to study politics. This volume is a
foundational statement about networks in the study of politics.
Social Research Methods Covers methods for the analysis of social
networks and applies them to examples.
Organizational Network Analysis This sparkling Handbook offers an
unrivalled resource for those engaged in the cutting edge field of
social network analysis. Systematically, it introduces readers to the
key concepts, substantive topics, central methods and prime debates.
Among the specific areas covered are: Network theory Interdisciplinary
applications Online networks Corporate networks Lobbying networks
Deviant networks Measuring devices Key Methodologies Software
applications. The result is a peerless resource for teachers and
students which offers a critical survey of the origins, basic issues and
major debates. The Handbook provides a one-stop guide that will be used
by readers for decades to come.
Social Networks and Natural Resource Management Appropriate for
beginners and established researchers the book represents SNA in its
entirety; as theory as well as method - and is carefully supported by upto-date statistical models.
The Power of Networks David Knoke and Song Yang′s Social Network
Analysis, Third Edition provides a concise introduction to the concepts
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and tools of social network analysis. The authors convey key material
while at the same time minimizing technical complexities. The examples
are simple: sets of 5 or 6 entities such as individuals, positions in a
hierarchy, political offices, and nation-states, and the relations
between them include friendship, communication, supervision, donations,
and trade. The new edition reflects developments and changes in practice
over the past decade. The authors also describe important recent
developments in network analysis, especially in the fifth chapter.
Exponential random graph models (ERGMs) are a prime example: when the
second edition was published, P* models were the recommended approach
for this, but they have been replaced by ERGMs. Finally, throughout the
volume, the authors comment on the challenges and opportunities offered
by internet and social media data.
Qualitative Netzwerkanalyse This book constitutes the proceedings of the
5th International Conference on Analysis of Images, Social Networks and
Texts, AIST 2016, held in Yekaterinburg, Russia, in April 2016. The 23
full papers, 7 short papers, and 3 industrial papers were carefully
reviewed and selected from 142 submissions. The papers are organized in
topical sections on machine learning and data analysis; social networks;
natural language processing; analysis of images and video.
Computational Social Network Analysis
Routledge Handbook of Social and Cultural Theory If today students of
social theory read Jurgen Habermas, Michel Foucault and Anthony Giddens,
then proper regard to the question of culture means that they should
also read Raymond Williams, Stuart Hall and Slavoj Zizek. The Routledge
Handbook of Social and Cultural Theory offers a concise, comprehensive
overview of the convergences and divergences of social and cultural
theory, and in so doing offers a novel agenda for social and cultural
research in the twenty-first century. This Handbook, edited by Anthony
Elliott, develops a powerful argument for bringing together social and
cultural theory more systematically than ever before. Key social and
cultural theories, ranging from classical approaches to postmodern,
psychoanalytic and post-feminist approaches, are drawn together and
critically appraised. There are substantive chapters looking at – among
others – structuralism and post-structuralism, critical theory, network
analysis, feminist cultural thought, cultural theory and cultural
sociology. Throughout the Handbook there is a strong emphasis on
interdisciplinarity, with chapters drawing from research in sociology,
cultural studies, psychology, politics, anthropology, women’s studies,
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literature and history. Written in a clear and direct style, this
Handbook will appeal to a wide undergraduate and postgraduate audience
across the social sciences and humanities.
Handbuch Biographieforschung This accessible, alphabetical guide
provides concise insights into a variety of digital research methods,
incorporating introductory knowledge with practical application and
further research implications. A-Z of Digital Research Methods provides
a pathway through the often-confusing digital research landscape, while
also addressing theoretical, ethical and legal issues that may accompany
each methodology. Dawson outlines 60 chapters on a wide range of
qualitative and quantitative digital research methods, including
textual, numerical, geographical and audio-visual methods. This book
includes reflection questions, useful resources and key texts to
encourage readers to fully engage with the methods and build a competent
understanding of the benefits, disadvantages and appropriate usages of
each method. A-Z of Digital Research Methods is the perfect introduction
for any student or researcher interested in digital research methods for
social and computer sciences.
Analysis of Images, Social Networks and Texts Social scientists who
study religion generally believe that social networks play a central
role in religious life. However, most studies draw on measures that are
relatively poor proxies for capturing the effects of social networks.
This book illustrates how researchers can draw on formal social network
analysis methods to explore the interplay of networks and religion. The
book's introductory chapters provide overviews of the social scientific
study of religion and social network analysis. The remaining chapters
explore a variety of topics current in the social scientific study of
religion, as well as introducing a variety of social network theories
and methods, such as balance theory, ego-network analysis, exponential
random graph models, and stochastic actor-oriented models. By embedding
social network analysis within a social scientific study of religion
framework, Networks and Religion offers an array of approaches for
studying the role that social networks play in religious belief and
practice.
Social Network Analysis This volume showcases contributions from
internationally-known researchers in the field of information
management. Most of the approaches presented here make use of fuzzy
logic, introduced by L.A. Zadeh almost 50 years ago, which constitute a
powerful tool to model and handle gradual concepts. What all of these
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contributions have in common is placing the user at the center of the
information system, be it for helping him/her to query a data set, to
handle imperfect information, or to discover useful knowledge from a
massive collection of data. Researchers working in data and knowledge
management will greatly benefit from this collection of up-to-date
studies. This may be also an invaluable source of information for
postgraduate students interested in advanced information management
techniques.
Analysis of Images, Social Networks and Texts Studienarbeit aus dem Jahr
2010 im Fachbereich Informatik - Internet, neue Technologien,
Universität Hamburg, Sprache: Deutsch, Abstract: Diese Ausarbeitung
befasst sich mit dem Thema Computational Soical Network Analysis. Ziel
ist es, dem Leser einen Einblick in diese Thematik zu verschaffen. Dabei
werden Hintergründe, anwendbare Methoden und Tools vorgestellt, die
hierbei Verwendung finden. Zunächst wird dabei näher auf den
Hintergrund, also warum dieses Gebiet als Forschungsgegenstand so
interessant ist, eingegangen. Anschließend werden verschiedene Aspekte,
die man im Rahmen der Analyse sozialer Netzwerke untersuchen kann
benannt. In diesem Zusammenhang werden auch zwei verschiedene Kategorien
zur formalen Analyse benannt. Zur Verdeutlichung wird die Verwendung
dieser am Ende des Kapitels auch noch einmal anhand eines
Praxisbeispiels gezeigt. Das nächste Kapitel befasst sich mit der
Fragstellung, wie Schlüsselfiguren in Netzwerken ermittelt werden können
und was für Rollen diese spielen. Dabei werden auch die verschiedenen
Arten von Schlüsselfiguren benannt. Eine weitere zentrale Rolle in der
Analyse sozialer Netzwerke nehmen Gruppen ein. Die Bedeutung von Gruppen
und wie man sie ermitteln kann wird im nächsten Kapitel erläutert.
Aufbauend auf den Gruppen sollen Interaktionen innerhalb von Netzwerken
untersucht werden. Hierfür werden zunächst die nötigen Werkzeuge, wie
die SCAN oder DISSECT Methode vorgestellt und anschließend die
Einsatzgebiete anhand von Beispielen verdeutlicht. Im 7. Kapitel wird
eine eLearning Plattform näher betrachtet. Hierbei werden zunächst die
Eigenschaften und Besonderheiten von eLearning Plattformen beschrieben
und anschießend anhand eines Praxisbeispiels verschiedene Methoden zur
Analyse sozialer Netzwerke angewendet.
Successful Construction Supply Chain Management Process consultation,
invented by Edgar Schein, is both a skill and an organization
development change effort. As a skill, process consultation means the
ability to observe and provide feedback about small group dynamics to a
work group about how well group members interact and how to improve that
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interaction. Just as facilitators devote their time to (in one word)
asking, process consultants devote their time to (in one word)
watching—at an expert level. As a change effort, process consultation is
a concerted effort to help members of a group work together more
effectively. For that reason, the word "process" in this context should
be interpreted to mean "interpersonal interaction in small groups."
Historically, process consultation has focused attention on face-to-face
groups and their group dynamics. But times are changing. More work is
done online or in blended (online and onsite) groups than face-to-face
alone. A 2017 survey of over 25,000 workers in 12 countries revealed
that 62% of global workers are now working flexibly—with some
residential work and some virtual work. The same survey found that
workers believe that flexible work arrangements make them more
productive and that 48% of survey respondents reported that their
virtual interactions include representatives of other cultures. It is
true that, for workers who can discipline themselves and manage
distractions at home, virtual work can be more productive when commuting
time is eliminated and workplace distractions are minimized. Virtual
work has the advantage of reducing the need for childcare, slashing work
wardrobe costs, and cutting unproductive, stressful commuting time.
Despite how modes of working together have changed over the
years—ranging from face-to-face to some degree of virtual (video
conference, audio conference, print-only collaboration, and many blended
combinations)—and the growing need for finding ways to help people work
together more effectively, there has been no practical guideline of
process consultation in a virtual or mixed work setting since Schein’s
process consultation initially focused on group dynamics in face-to-face
settings. Therefore, this book aims to provide practical approaches to
process consultation, helping group members discover more effective ways
of working together in blended virtual/residential and cross-cultural
settings. Essentially, this book provides a practical, how-to guide for
virtual coaching, using step-by-step procedural approaches, cases, and
helpful platforms/technologies and tools. It also provides information
about how to use technology to support the process of improving virtual
or mixed group relationship.
A-Z of Digital Research Methods Network governance has received much
attention within the fields of public administration and policy in
recent years, but surprisingly few books are designed specifically to
help students, researchers, and practitioners examine key concepts,
synthesize the growing body of literature into reliable frameworks, and
to bridge the theory-practice gap by exploring network applications.
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Network Governance: Concepts, Theories, and Applications is the first
textbook to focus on interorganizational networks and network governance
from the perspective of public policy and administration, asking
important questions such as: How are networks designed and developed?
How are they governed, and what type of leadership do they require? To
whom are networks accountable, and when are they effective? How can
network governance contribute to effective delivery of public services
and policy implementation? In this timely new book, authors Naim Kapucu
and Qian Hu define and examine key concepts, propose exciting new
theoretical frameworks to synthetize the fast-growing body of network
research in public policy and administration, and provide detailed
discussion of applications. Network Governance offers not only a muchneeded systematic examination of existing knowledge, but it also goes
much further than existing books by discussing the applications of
networks in a wide range of management practice and policy
domains—including natural resource management, environmental protection,
public health, emergency and crisis management, law enforcement,
transportation, and community and economic development. Chapters include
understudied network research topics such as power and decision-making
in interorganizational networks, virtual networks, global networks, and
network analysis applications. What sets this book apart is the
introduction of social network analysis and coverage of applications of
social network analysis in the policy and management domains. PowerPoint
slides and a sample syllabus are available for adopters on an
accompanying website. Drawing on literature from sociology, policy
sciences, organizational studies, and economics, this textbook will be
required reading for courses on network governance, collaborative public
management, cross-sector governance, and collaboration and partnerships
in programs of public administration, public affairs, and public
policy.
Social Network Analysis In recent decades, there has been a new surge of
interest in the history and legacies of the Silk Roads both within
academic and public discourses. A field of Silk Roads Studies has come
into its own. Consciously mirroring the temperament of its subject, the
field has moved out of the narrow niches of particular disciplines to
become a truly interdisciplinary endeavor. New research findings about
the historical operations of the Silk Roads and interpretations of their
legacies for the modern and contemporary world have broken down
geographical and temporal divides that once demarcated the Silk Roads as
primarily pre-modern and Old World-centered conduits of globalization.
In light of these developments, the time is ripe to begin formulating a
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new definition of the contour of Silk Roads Studies and laying a new
foundation for further work in this field. Silk Roads: From Local
Realities to Global Narratives brings together leading scholars in
multiple disciplines related to Silk Roads studies. It highlights the
multiplicity of networks that constituted the Silk Roads, including land
and maritime routes, and approaches the Silk Roads from Antiquity to
China’s One Belt One Road Initiative from Afro-Eurasia to the Americas.
This holistic approach to understanding ancient globalization,
exchanges, transformations, and movements - and their continued
relevance to the present - is in line with contemporary academic trends
toward interdisciplinarity. Indeed, the Silk Roads is such an expansive
topic that many approaches to its study must be included to represent
accurately its many facets. The volume emphasizes exchange and
transformation along the Silk Roads - moments of acculturation or
hybridization that contributed to novel syncretic forms. It highlights
the multiplicity of networks that constituted the Silk Roads, including
land and maritime routes, and approaches to the Silk Roads from
Antiquity to China’s One Belt One Road Initiative from Afro-Eurasia to
the Americas.
Soziale Netzwerkanalyse für HumangeographInnen : Einführung in UCINET
und NetDraw in fünf Schritten Social Network Analysis and Education:
Theory, Methods & Applications provides an introduction to the theories,
methods, and applications that constitute the social network
perspective. Unlike more general texts, this applied title is designed
for those current and aspiring educational researchers learning how to
study, conceptualize, and analyze social networks. Brian V. Carolan's
main intent is to encourage you to consider the social network
perspective in light of your emerging research interests and evaluate
how well this perspective illuminates the social complexities
surrounding educational phenomena. Relying on diverse examples drawn
from the educational research literature, this book makes explicit how
the theories and methods associated with social network analysis can be
used to better describe and explain the social complexities surrounding
varied educational phenomena.
Mixed Methods Social Network Analysis Dieser Band bietet einen
umfassenden Einblick in die große thematische, methodische und
methodologische Breite und Tiefe der Biographieforschung und präsentiert
einen Überblick über die verschiedenen Theorien, Ansätze und
Forschungsfelder.
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